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Po Chai Pills Distributed by Prince Of Peace Enterprises, Inc. 
DO NOT contain phenolphthalein and Sibutramine and are 
Free of other Laxatives and Anorectics.

English translation of Statement Issued on April 1, 2010

This announcement outlines the immediate actions taken by Prince of Peace 
Enterprises, Inc., for the Hong Kong and Singapore recall of Po Chai Pills 
Capsule Form and Po Chai Pills Bottle Form which manufactured by Li Chung 
Shing Tong LTD. 

1. After the investigations of Hong Kong Dept. of Health, they confirmed that 
only two batches of Po Chai Pills are in the recall list. The batch #s are 
21217 & 21133. Those two batches were only sold in Hong Kong, Macau 
and Singapore. None of them are imported to USA.

2. All imported Po Chai Pills with Prince of Peace Ent., Inc. labels are NOT in the 
recall list.

3. All Po Chai Pills with Prince of Peace Enterprises, Inc. labels are legal imports & 
pass through inspections by the FDA.

4. The U.S. Government did not require recall of Po Chai Pills in the U.S.

5. Being a reliable & reputable distributor, once the Po Chai Pills recall occurred, 
Prince of Peace immediately assigned UCSF, Dept. of Laboratory Medicine 
independently test the Po Chai Pills imported from Hong Kong.

   
6. The UCSF lab test showed that Po Chai Pills distributed by Prince Of Peace Ent., 

Inc. DO NOT contain phenolphthalein and Sibutramine and is FREE of any other 
laxatives and Anorectics.

7. Consumers should pay attention to the labels of Po Chai Pills and make sure they 
have Prince of Peace Ent., Inc. labels as these products are safe and NOT affected by 
the recall.

8. According to all facts above, retailers should have confidence in the Po Chai Pills 
with Prince of Peace Inc. labels. 


